
 

 

ARGYLL & BUTE COUNCIL 
 

 

POLICY AND RESOURCES 

COMMITTEE 

 

CUSTOMER SERVICES 

 
15 MAY 2014 

 

EXTRACT OF MINUTE OF THE COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE HELD ON 8 

MAY 2014 

 

 
 

* 18. GAELIC LANGUAGE PLAN 

 

  The Council’s second Gaelic Language Plan 2013 – 2018 which was 
approved by Bòrd na Gàidhlig on 2 April 2014 was considered. 
 

Decision 
 
Noted the approval of the Gaelic Plan and agreed to forward it to the 
Policy and Resources Committee for adoption. 
 
(Reference: Report by Executive Director – Customer Services and Argyll 
and Bute Council Gaelic Language Plan 2013 – 2018, submitted) 

 

 


